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As a Senior citizen that has lived in this neighborhood since 1966 we feel that taking away
local businesses that we can walk to would be a shame.  
Not only for our neighbors but for our loyal and local businesses .  
Ranch has been such a support for all is us including the schools and a place for children and
adults to gather.
It seems to be a big surprise for this to be on an agenda with no local publicity except for the
Palo Alto Daily.
Susan and Richard Moss.
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